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Consulate General of Pakistan
Houston

Job Vacancy Announcement

The Consulate General of Pakistan at Houston is hiring a

driver to perform the duties on Consulate’s official vehicles.
Following are the minimum criteria:

* Must have valid legal status in the US and valid US state
issued driving license.

e Five (05) years working experience as driver will be
preferred.

Interested candidates may send their CVs at the following
email address before September 20, 2024:

Email: socialsecretarv@pakinhouston.org
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